
November 15, 2007 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
I have seen that Jon Carr's recent publication in The 
Academy of Management Journal is prominently displayed now 
in the Greene Hall publication case.  That is an 
outstanding accomplishment for Jon and for the College.  
What I would like know, and I am sure something other 
business faculty want to know, is why such a distinction 
earned Jon only the sixth biggest merit raise (2007) in the 
whole College.  Not one of the people in front of Jon (Mike 
Wittmann, Sami Dakhlia, Akbar Marvasti, Alvin Williams and 
John Clark) deserve anything close to the raise that Jon 
should have gotten this year.  The fact that they all got 
more than he did is terrible. 
 
Thank you for posting the raises each year.  Now we know 
that Alvin Williams makes $175,000 and that John Clark 
makes almost $20,000 more than Jon Carr.  Everyone should 
know this.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
<name withheld> 


